
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M110503 
 
 May 10, 2011 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – INFORMATION BRIEFING ON 

EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS (SECY-11-0053), 9:30 A.M., 
TUESDAY, MAY 3, 2011, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff, the Federal Emergency Management Agency 
(FEMA), and the following panel of stakeholders on the proposed update to emergency 
preparedness regulations. 
 

Kevin Leuer, Director, Minnesota – Preparedness Branch, Division of Homeland Security  
 & Emergency Management   
Patrick Mulligan, New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of  
 Nuclear Engineering       
Mary Lampert, Director, Pilgrim Watch     
Deborah Brancato, Staff Attorney, Riverkeeper      
Thomas Joyce, President and Chief Nuclear Officer, PSEG Nuclear    

 
The Commission will provide any additional direction in response to SECY-11-0053 – Final 
Rule: Enhancements to Emergency Preparedness Regulations (10 CFR Part 50 and 10 CFR 
Part 52). 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


